
        

Preparing for Qualified Income Trust 
Implementation 

RECORDED WEBINAR 
FEE:  LANJ & NJHA Members: $ 50 per facility; Non-member: $ 95 per facility  
 

PROGRAM OVERVIEW 

The Omnibus Reconciliation Act of 1993 established the provisions for Qualified Income Trusts, 
otherwise known as Miller Trusts. This summer, New Jersey’s Department of Human Services, 
Division of Medical Assistance and Health Services, sought federal approval for individuals in 
need of long term care to use these trust devices in order to attain Medicaid eligibility for the 
following living arrangements: nursing facilities; assisted living; home- and community-based 
services.  Implementation of Miller Trusts is expected to begin Dec. 1, 2014. 
 
Objectives: 

This program will focus on the following: 

• What are Miller Trusts? 

• How do Miller Trusts impact an individual’s financial eligibility for Medicaid? 

• How do Miller Trusts affect my organization? 

• What do we need to do to be prepared for the implementation of Miller Trusts? 

• How does N.J. DMAHS intend to rollout the implementation of Miller Trusts? 

 

Target Audience:   

Nursing facility, assisted living, senior housing and home- and community-based service 
provider administrators, admissions directors, directors of finance/business office, directors of 
social services and other managers involved in Medicaid financial eligibility issues.  

SPEAKERS 

Brian Rath    Meghan Davey  
Counsel, Health Care   Chief of Operations  
Buchanan Ingersoll Rooney, PC Division of Medical Assistance and Health Services  
Princeton, N.J.   N.J. Department of Human Services   

 
 

 



 

 

 
RECORDED WEBINAR INSTRUCTIONS 

 
After you have purchased the recorded Webinar, you will receive an e-mail with the link 
and password, unique to your facility, to access the recording. 
  
Please do not delete the e-mail; you will need the information to access the Webinar.   

 
 


